
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
'5/27/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 03924-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 1:05 PM 
To: 'Cathleen Greene' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #2025001 1 

Good afternoon 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250011, and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you, 

Nick Holmes 
Commission Deputy Clerk II 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
850-413-6770 

From: advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io <advocacy-contact@mg.gospringboard.io> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2025 12:46 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Keep FPL Rates Down Docket #20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commissioners, 

As an FPL customer, I’m strongly against the proposed rate hike—the largest in U.S. history. 
This increase would hit especially hard for those on fixed incomes or struggling to make ends 
meet, and it’s simply not fair. 

With housing, healthcare, and basic living costs already sky-high, the last thing any of us 
need is a bigger electric bill. FPL is already highly profitable, so asking customers to pay 
more just to pad their bottom line is outrageous. 

I’m asking you to reject FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and base rate increase. 
The PSC should prioritize Floridians, not corporate greed, and work to keep utility rates 
reasonable. 

Please stand with us and say NO to this massive rate hike. 

Thank you for considering this. 

Sincerely, 
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Cathleen Greene 
3702 NE 171st ST 
Apt 16 
North Miami Beach FL, 33160-3044 
cathleenmgreene@gmail.com 
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